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Please keep mail-in voting as it is right now in Oregon. It’s been working very well 

and there is no reason to change it except to create barriers for people to vote. To 

require people to vote on a Tuesday is making it difficult for people who work regular 

jobs to vote, especially people who cannot afford to miss work. Democracy should 

not require people to miss work. Also people who don’t have means of transportation 

to go to a voting station would be left out. 

In France, people are required to vote in person, but voting day is on Sunday, and 

the immense majority of people don’t work on Sundays in France, it’s a civilized 

country. 

Let’s try and be as civilized as we can be. Please keep mail in voting in place. 

 Thank you. 


